Dear NTMA Member,

Thank you for your interest in this web presentation on an innovative new work-holding technology.

Please follow the link to the recorded presentation: https://breeze.psu.edu/p61779234/ 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact myself, Ed De Meter or Dustin Clark.

Sincerely,

Kevin King

Manufacturing Technology Director

National Tooling & Machining Assoc.

800-248-6862

kking@ntma.org
